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SAM MORGAN REGIONAL TRAIL
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Golf Course

Viewing platform and 
bench at Victoria Pond 
with interpretive sign.

Triangular 
railroad-owned parcels 
create space for 
parklets with public art.

The study team will 
need to determine a 
way to connect to 
Downtown Saint Paul.

Viewing platform with 
bench and interpretive 
sign on railroad trestle.

Coordinate with park 
development to install 
trailhead with map, 
parking, restrooms, 
water, shelter, picnic 
tables, bike fix-it 
station, and bike 
parking.

Large walls provide 
opportunity for murals. 
Install parklet with 
shelter, bench, water 
fountain, emergency 
call box.

Grade separated 
crossing: bridge with 
space to gather, bench, 
place to lean bikes.

Create buffer between 
commercial area 
delivery space and Ford 
Spur corridor.

Gateway treatment. 
Trailhead could include 
maps, art, seating, 
water, restrooms, and 
bike fix-it station.

Emergency call box.

Viewing platform, inter-
pretive sign, map, bench, 
place to lean bikes.

Downtown 
Saint Paul
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DRAFT RECOMMENDATIONS FOR TRAIL-SUPPORTING FACILITIES
City of Saint Paul | Reimagine the Railway: Studying New Uses for the Ford Spur

Ford Spur
Native Prairie

Forested or
Freshwater
Emergent
Wetland

Vacant Parcels
Owned by City
of Saint Paul
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Park, Recreation
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Public Art
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Dashed line indicates 
proposed bikeway

Existing Trail or 
Bikeway
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SHARE YOUR IDEAS
What do you want to see to support 

a trail in the Ford Spur?


